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FOCUS USER INTERFACE UPGRADES
Target Audience - Qualified Vendors and Providers

Transmittal Date - 01/14/2021

The Division of Developmental Disabilities will release  a new version of the Focus application in late February 
2021. This change will impact all Focus users including:

•	 Qualified Vendors

•	 Providers

•	 DDD Staff 

These upgrades to the user interface include improved graphics, layout and usability. The changes are cosmetic 
ONLY and will not impact how users currently conduct business through Focus. DDD will publish guides 
for each Focus user type and additional information about these changes leading up to the release in late 
February. These updates will be communicated via vendor announcement and newsletter emails.


